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GRAMMAR HAWKS HOCKEY 2025

Dear Parents and Students,

Grammar Hawks will once again enter teams in the Bunbury Hockey Association in 2025.
The Bunbury and Districts Junior Hockey Association will again adopt Year Group based grades:

PRIMARY
Grades: J1/2 (Mixed)
J3/4 (Mixed)
J5/6 (separate boys and girls divisions)
Training: Primary teams training sessions will be determined by the coaches and will be published once
finalized (J2 teams complete both training and matches on Saturday mornings)
Games: J2 and J3/4 Saturday morning
J5/6 Friday afternoon
SECONDARY
Grades: J7/8
J9-12
Training: Secondary Teams train on Tuesdays after School
3:45 — 4:45 — when training at Palmer Oval
4:00 — 5:00 — when training at the Bunbury Hockey Stadium
Teams alternate between Palmer and Stadium trainings. For training sessions Hockey Stadium,
a bus will depart school at 3.40 and students will need to be collected at the Stadium at 5pm.
Schedule published once teams are finalised
Games: J7/8 Saturday morning
J9-12 Wednesday evenings
REGISTRATION

All players need to register via the link: https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bcgshockey/registration/

If your child played in 2024 then you should just be able to renew the registration by clicking on the renew button.
Payment will need to be made at the time of registration

There are two components to the fee:

1. Hockey Australia fee: a one-off fee of $57 for all junior players age between 9-17 and $22 for those under 9
years. You only pay this fee once even if you play for more than one club (ie juniors and seniors).

2. Grammar Hawks fee: this includes BDHA fees, turf hire, balls, umpire fee, training equipment, training bus,
playing shirt loan, wind up and more!

These will be added together to form the total cost payable by credit card.

Grammar Hawks FEES:
(excluding Hockey Australia fee)

J1-2 $80
J3-4  $80
J5-6  $160
J7-8  $200

Jo9-12 $220



https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bcgshockey/registration/

If you have any issues with Registration contact hockey@bcgs.wa.edu.au

Once nominations are in the school will finalise teams and they will be posted on the Sports Noticeboard for
students to see. Can we please ask that the online form be completed by Friday, 3 March. Students who haven’t
nominated by this time are not guaranteed to have places available in teams, as our nomination of teams will be
based on numbers available at this time.

We are very grateful to our parents and community members who support the club by coaching or managing
teams. If you are interested in taking on one of these rewarding positions, please contact
hockey@bcgs.wa.edu.au or speak directly with Mr Lincoln

Please direct any other questions you have to hockey@bcgs.wa.edu.au Information is also regularly shared on
our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/groups/382809335658165.

We look forward to hockey season starting soon!

Andrew Lincoln
Director of Co-Curricular and High Performance
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